
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 20-00502 Planning Board 10/13/2020

TO: Planning Board Members

FROM: Cynthia Cannon, AICP, Assistant Planning Director

DATE: 10/6/2020

SUBJECT:

Request for Aesthetic Review - Waffle House, 401 E. Gregory Street

BACKGROUND:

Ken Williams, Vice President, Waffle House, Inc. is requesting aesthetic review for a remodel of the
Waffle House located at 401 E. Gregory Street, which is located in the Gateway Redevelopment
District (GRD).  All existing exterior walls and roof will remain.  No changes are being proposed to the
parking lot; however, it will be repaved.

This request has been routed through the various City departments and utility providers. Those
comments are attached for your review.
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